Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Gentlemen:

This letter is to comply with Section 0.457(d)(2)(i) pertaining to confidential material.
Indala Corporation, a wholly owned subsidiary of Motorola Inc., would like the following
documents regarding this submission for FCC I1D: E9U1000 to be kept confidential.

1. Page 1 of 1 of document schematic drawing 64289-001 (note this file had to be
scanned in two sections and has been uploaded as two files, distinguished by “left” &
“right” to indicate the different side of the schematic drawing.

2. Page 1 of 1 of document schematic drawing 93293-001 (note this file had to be
scanned in two sections and has been uploaded as two files, distinguished by “left” &
“right” to indicate the different side of the schematic drawing.

3. Page 1 of 1 of the Block Diagram for the AFP-1000+ (Proxsmith).

The above material contains trade secrets or technical data, which would customarily be
guarded from competitors. We do not want these documents to be accessible to the
general public.

Sincerely,

Joyce Walker

Technical Report Writer

CKC Laboratories, Inc

Agent for Indala Corporation

(A wholly owned subsidiary of Motorola Inc.)



